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PLEASE MAKE RESERVATIONS BY MONDAY, MAY 17!!
MEETING NOTICE
WEDNESDAY, MAY 19, 1993
JOINT MEETING WITH THE A.S.C.E. GEOTECHNICAL GROUP
SPEAKER: Mike Hart, Consulting Engineering Geologist
TOPIC: Landslides of the Alps

PLACE: California Room

Tom Hamm’s Lighthouse TIME: 6:00 - Social Hour
2150 Harbor Island Drive 7:00 - Dinner

San Diego (on Harbor Island) 8:00 - Program
291-9110

DINNER: Filet of Halibut, Rice Pilaf, Salad, Vegetable Du Jour, Rolls, Chocolate Whipped Cream Cake, and
' Beverage

I
COST: $20.00 (Please make checks payable to SDAG)

RESERVATIONS REQUIRED! by noon Monday, May 17. Please phone in your reservation ASAP to the
receptionist at GEOCON, (619) 558-6900. Please call Geocon if you need to cancel your reservation.

The Swiss, Austrian, and Italian Alps have had a long history of large destructive landslides, Many villages are perched on steep-sided valleys and
are in continual threat of rock avalanche or massive landsliding. Several ancient slides such as the long run-out landslide at Flims, Switzerland,

the Goldau Slide, and the deadly Val Pola Slide in northern Italy will be Yiscussed. Some cxamples of erosion and landslide protective works will
also be presented.

Mike Hart is a graduate of SDSU (B.A. 1964, M.S. 1972) and a California Certified Engineering Geologist. Material for his M.S. thesis on
landsliding was obtained while working as a staff geologist for Wm. Krooskos and Assoc. from 1968-75. In 1975 he joined Geocon as Principal
Geologist and in November 1992 became an independent consultant. Mike is past chairman of SDAG and is a past officer of the Southern Cal
section of AEG. He is currently management board representative for the Engineering Geology Division of GSA.

DUE TO NUMEROUS REQUESTS BY OUR MEMBERS, SMOKING WILL NOT BE PERMITTED IN THE
MEETING ROOM. YOUR COOPERATION WILL BE APPRECIATED.



ANNOUNCEMENTS:

1. SDAG wishes to thank Daryl Streiff, Hargis+ Associates, PSI, Inc., Gallagher Drilling, Converse Consultants
West, Southland Geotechnical, Bill Elliott, TEG, John Minch and Associates, Allied Geotechnical Engineers,
Pacific Soils, Tony V. Sawyer, GeoTech Imagery, IT Corporation, and Robertson Geotechnical for 1993
Corporate Sponsorships. SDAG is still looking for other corporate sponsors to help in our yearly expenses.
Corporate contributions are used to sponsor students at our monthly meetings and to upgrade our equipment, etc.
If you or your company would like to become a corporate sponsor and be recognized in our SDAG newsletter,
directory, and at the following month's meeting, send a minimum $100 contribution to SDAG c/o Phil Rosenberg.

2. MEMBERS NEEDED: SDAG membership is down in comparison to previous years. If you know any
prospective members or former members that have not yet renewed, please convince them to join now.

3. Call for Papers-The 1993 San Diego Association of Geologists annual Field Trip is scheduled for November 6
and 7, and will visit the Colorado Desert/Salton Trough area. If you are interested in submitting a paper
regarding the geology or natural history in or adjacent to the field trip arca please contact the SDAG field trip
coordinator, Joe Corones at the City of San Diego Waste Management Department, 4950 Murphy Canyon Road,
Suite 101, San Diego, CA 92123-4325, phone: (day) 619-492-5034/(night) 619-484-3582,

4. Buy SDAG Publications. SDAG has an extensive inventory of publications for sale. Many of these make good
reference materials on local geology, and are very reasonably priced.

5. Deadline for announcements to be included in the June Newsletter is May 28. Please submit your items to
Phil Rosenberg at P&D Technologies, FAX (619) 234-3022.

6. The June meeting will held on Wednesday, June 16 at the Ramada Inn, Tickled Trout on Hotel Circle South.
The speaker will be Mr. Hans Van De Vrugt, Senior Staff Geologist at Ninyo & Moore and recipient of the 1992
SDAG Graduate Scholarship. : :

7. An informal survey is being conducted to evaluate the range of Maximum Probable and Credible earthquake
magnitudes presented in predesign reports by geotechnical engineering and engineering geology consultants. If
you or your firm would like to panicipate, please contact Phil Rosenberg (232-4466). The results will be made
available to all SDAG members.

8. Position Wanted: Senior Mechanical Desigr{Project Engineer; Physics Degree, chemistry Minor, Geology
Studies; 2/3 thru UCSD Professional Certification Progz;'am in Site Assessment and Remediation. Seeks position
with environmental consulting firm performing Phase I's, Phase II work, remedial design, waste management, or
asssist in drilling/logging/geophysical surveys, data analysis/report preparation. Extremely quick learner, excellent

technician and problem solver. Contact Fred S. (619) 270-1026. Thanks.
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